
ENGINEERING & PUBLIC WORKS 

NOTICE OF INTENT 

TOWNSHIP OF ESQUIMALT 1229 Esquimalt Road T. 250-414-7108 

esquimalt.ca Esquimalt BC V9A 3P1 F. 250-412-8529   

 

 

Issued date:  December 4, 2024 
 

Closing date:  December 20, 2024, at 3:00PM PST 

 

The Township of Esquimalt intends to participate in one or more procurements conducted by 

Canoe Procurement Group of Canada and Sourcewell between January 1, 2025, and December 

31, 2025.  

Notice is hereby given that the Township of Esquimalt is a member of Sourcewell and Canoe 

Procurement Group of Canada and is eligible to procure through the cooperative contracts that 

is administered by Sourcewell and Canoe collectively. 

For further information and access to the Canoe tender notices, please review the BC Bid website 

at www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca and the MERX website at www.merx.com.  

For further information about Canoe, please visit the website at www.canoeprocurement.ca. 
 

For further information about Sourcewell, please visit h?ps://www.sourcewell-mn.gov.  

 

All inquiries specific to this Notice of Intent shall be made in writing by 2:00PM PST on December 

19, 2024, to Engineering@esquimalt.ca  

 

 


